

Carver Middle High School

60 South Meadow Road, Carver, Massachusetts 02330 *ph.* (508) 866-6130 *fax:* (508) 866-5639 wwww.carver.org

Christine Cabral Interim Principal Cabral C@carver.org

Dillon Antell *Interim Assistant Principal*AntellD@carver.org

Sean McInnisAssistant Principal
McInnisS@carver.org

August 24, 2022

Dear Carver Crusader Parents/Guardians,

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Carver Middle High School, I am proud to welcome you back to the 2022 - 2023 school year! As I begin my 20th year as an administrator in Carver, I am honored to serve as Interim-Principal until January 15th, 2023. Administration, teachers, and staff have been hard at work preparing for the return of our students to ensure our school community is the best it can be! We are looking forward to greeting our students as they return to school on **Wednesday**, **August 31st.**

This year we are excited to introduce WIN! Block. WIN! is an acronym for "What I need." Each day, students are scheduled a 30 minute block of time in which they will select to attend a class that will best meet their needs. A variety of choices will be available each day such as; extra help, academic enrichment opportunities, club activities, class meetings, open gym, extra-curricular activities, art lessons, music lessons, guidance meetings, homework help, and more. It is our belief that providing students time during the school day to focus on individual improvement and interests will result in improved academic performance and promote a positive school culture. During the first week of school, teachers will be providing students with more detailed information regarding the implementation of WIN! Block.

Please review the attached link for general updates and information.

I am excited about all that this new school year has to offer. Denise Witmore once wrote, "A new school year means new beginnings, new adventures, new friendships, and new challenges. The slate is clean and anything can happen." I look forward to the adventure and working together to support our students. I invite you to attend our annual Open House that will be held on **Thursday, September 15th, from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.** It is a privilege to be a part of the community of Carver. Thank you for your continued support. Please reach out at any time.

Sincerely,

Christine Cabral Interim Principal Carver Middle High School